Wolverines, get ready for an exciting month ahead!

If you're graduating this semester, we want to celebrate your hard work! Stop by our office or
join us at Grad Bash on April 24th from 3 PM to 6 PM to pick up your cords or coins, enjoy
some great snacks, and start building your network! Register here.

The UVU Work Study program, offered through the VA, provides employment opportunities for
eligible students in the Military-Affiliated Student Hub. To apply for summer semester, submit a
work study application to mash@uvu.edu. For more details visit the online application.

Join us for UVU's Home Rodeo on April 25th and 26th! Come cheer on our talented rodeo team
as they compete in an action-packed event. Don't miss a special Military-Affiliated Appreciation
Night on April 26th, where our military community will be honored. While tickets are just $3 at
the door with a valid military ID, MASH is offering free tickets to those who visit our office!
Come support UVU rodeo and help us celebrate those who serve!

Get ready for some friendly competition at the Boots on Base Kickball Tournament on May 16th!
Join us as a spectator and cheer on your favorite teams or participant. If you want to play but
don't have a team, no worries! There is an option to sign up as an individual!

Boots on Base supports a great cause, helping fund MASH scholarships for military-affiliated
students. The kickoff game starts at 8:00 AM, featuring a showdown between military-affiliated
students and UVU Cabinet members. Don't miss out on the fun! More information can be found
here.

With graduation celebrations, thrilling events, and opportunities to connect, there's so much
to look forward to. Whether you're crossing the finish line this semester or cheering on your
peers, we're here to celebrate your hard work and achievements. Keep pushing forward -
you're almost there!

Upcoming Events

April 8, 15, 22, 29 - Math tutor from 9:00 AM - 11:00 AM

April 3, 10, 17, 24 - Math Tutor from 1:00 PM - 3:00 PM

April 4, 11, 18, 25 - Professor Butler Math Tutor from 9:00 AM - 10:00 AM April 9 -
National Ability Center Fat Tire Biking Event

April 19 - Blue Star Families Canoemobile

April 24 - Grad Bash 3:00 PM - 6:00 PM, Center Stage in the SC Building April 25 -

Reminders

Registration for Summer 2025 priority registration opened February 10. Fall 2025
priority registration begins on April 7. If you are planning on using VA Education Benefits,
submit a class schedule form once you have registered using the MASH website below
as soon as you are registered for classes.

Location: LC 408

Email Address: MASH@uvu.edu

Phone Number: 801-863-8212

Website: www.uvu.edu/military-affiliated
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